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The Willamette is not big enough to safely handle such large boats engaging in 

waterskiing or other towed sports. As a kayaker and birdwatcher, I have been 

dismayed and alarmed by the increase in amped-up motorboats - wake boats in 

particular - and jet skis on the river. To make the river safe and fun for everyone, 

please vote in favor of this sensible bill. 

Thank you! 


